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Hon. Secretary's Message

From the IAOMP Office Bearers

I would like to thank everyone for electing me as the Hon. 
Secretary of  Indian Association of  Oral and Maxillofacial 
Pathologists. The constant efforts of  all the editors in 
maintaining the highest standards in quality and content of  the 
articles have ensured that JOMFP is a PubMed‑indexed journal.

In my tenure as the Hon. Secretary, I would also like to see 
the journal reach a high‑impact factor. I wish the current 
editor and team the very best. I urge each member to actively 
participate in creating high‑quality articles for publication to 
fulfill the society’s goals of  education and research.

Nadeem Jeddy
Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Pathology and Oral 

Microbiology, Thai Moogambigai Dental College and Hospital, 
Chennai, Tamil Nadu, India. 

E‑mail: drnadeemjeddy@gmail.com

Access this article online
Quick Response Code:

Website:

www.jomfp.in

DOI:

10.4103/0973-029X.256458

How to cite this article: Jeddy N. Hon. Secretary's Message. J Oral 
Maxillofac Pathol 2019;23:3.

This is an open access journal, and articles are distributed under the terms of the Creative 
Commons Attribution‑NonCommercial‑ShareAlike 4.0 License, which allows others to remix, 
tweak, and build upon the work non‑commercially, as long as appropriate credit is given and 
the new creations are licensed under the identical terms.


